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School Closure for State Tournaments

Schools will not be closed for state tournament participation. Interested students will be released to attend
the tournament with a note from their parent/guardian. Staff will be allowed to take personal leave for this
purpose, following the proper procedure outlined in the certified (MPEA) and classified (OSEA) work
agreements and providing sufficient substitute staff are available. Staff members with a son or daughter
participating as a player will be given first opportunity to attend the tournament.

If substitutes are not available one week prior to the tournament=s beginning, staff wishing to attend will
be selected by lottery.

END OF POLICY
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